
Please consider my views as part of your consultation. It is deeply disappointing to me and many 
others that key recommendations in the Leveson report in 2012 still remain outstanding. 
 
It is clear that the  Corporate Press System has failed to set up an independent and effective self-
regulatory system as recommended in the Leveson Report. There is a system which I invite you to 
consider as unsatisfactory and which in any event is not fully inclusive - not all have joined. 
 
The simple fact is that there is not an independent, effective and universal press self-regulatory 
system. And that Leveson saw legislation as the inevitable consequence of this failure. The press 
have had plenty of time to reach and implement an agreement and have failed to do so. 
 
I invite you to recommend that the key ' guaranteed access to justice incentive' is now brought into 
effect (Section 40 of the Crime and Courts Act). 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Jane Kelly 
 


